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W= "' Date June 6, 2018
SUBJECT: Replacing the Affidavit Acknowledging Paternity (AAP) with the Acknowledgment of Paternity (AOP)

Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at
DCSSPOLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov or call 602-771-8127

This FYl is to inform staff that, effective July 1, 2018, the Affidavit Acknowledging Paternity (AAP) will be disabled in Eloquence. Staff
should begin using the Acknowledgment of Paternity (AOP) CS-127 found in the DES Document Center for acknowledging paternity.

DCSS colleagues are urged to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file.
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